
Hi everyone.   
 
The September "Bugle" from JB is now available on the web site at   
http://www.pilotspals.co.uk   
 
Just a quick reminder about the “mini” reunion at the bar on 16th September.    
 
The “reunion bit” will start at 4pm - BBQ will run from 6pm til 9pm - The flying 
display will start at 8pm for 30 mins (3 separate display aircraft performing 
subject weather, of course). The evening party (with Coolie and Rick playing 
the old favourites) will start around 8:30pm after the flying finishes.   
 
All are welcome and we are aware that some of the real old timers are 
planning to come to the event - (Bob Needham has confirmed he is flying over 
from Australia now, subject only to the slight uncertainty of Airline staff 
travel!).  
 
Hope to see many of you there.....  
 
Best regards   
John Willis   
Biggin Hill Airport Users Database   
 
 
 

http://www.pilotspals.co.uk/

